
Reference No. : 136/19-20 
  

樂道中學 

LOCK TAO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 

22nd July, 2020 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

The broadcast of the School Closing Ceremony and Distribution of Student Report Cards 
 

In order to reduce the risk of transmission of infection during the severe epidemic situation of the “Novel 
Coronavirus Pneumonia”, the summer holiday will start today. Students do not need to come back to school. The 
broadcast of the closing ceremony and distribution of student report cards, textbook order form and summer homework 
will be scheduled as follows: 

Closing Ceremony Students can view the broadcast of the closing ceremony on July 24, 2020 (Friday) at 
10:00 am. The link will be sent to our students’ email by 10 am. 

Distribution of 
Student Report Cards 

Report cards will be sent to the students electronically, on July 24, 2020 at 11 am, via 
email. The hard copies will be distributed when students return to school in the coming 
academic year.  

Textbook Order Form 
(Soft Copy) 

The textbook order form has been attached to this notice. 
Students should fill in the order form and put it in the Book Order Collection Box placed 
outside the General Office on or before July 30, 2020. Students can also send the 
completed order form via fax (2692 7712) or email (book@locktao.edu.hk) on or before 
July 29, 2020.  

Summer Homework 
(For students who have 

ordered the summer 
homework through the 

school) 

Students/Parents can collect the summer homework at the General Office during the 
following periods: 
S1: July 27, 2020 (Monday), 9:00 am – 4:00 pm 
S2: July 28, 2020 (Tuesday), 9:00 am – 4:00 pm  
S3: July 29, 2020 (Wednesday), 9:00 am – 4:00 pm  
 
If parents cannot come to school at the above periods, you can collect it at the General 
Office on July 29, 2020 (Wednesday) from 4:00 pm – 8:00 pm. 

     

     Thank you for your attention.        

            Yours faithfully, 

 

 

     Principal 

     Lock Tao Secondary School 

.......................................................................................................................................………………… 
 
 
To:  Principal 

 
The broadcast of the School Closing Ceremony and Distribution of Student Report Cards 

 
 I am the parent/guardian of (Class) ________ (Student Name) ________________________(    ). 
I have acknowledged that I have read and understood the contents of the issue regarding the notice of “Closing 
Ceremony and Distribution of Student Report Cards”. 
 

       Name of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

        

Signature of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

 

       Date       : __________________________ 

 Reference No. : 136/19-20 








